
 

 

 

B U L L E T I N  # 1 2  

 

DATE: April 9, 2024 
 
TO:  Laura Li Industries, LLC 
  Attn: Vincent Sessano 
 
FROM: Brian Dunn, AIA 
  KG+D Architects, PC 
 
PROJECT: Harrison Recreation & Community Center – PHASE 1 
  Harrison, NY 
 
RE:  Parking Lot South Retaining Wall 
 
 
Message: 
 
At the request of the Owner and Architect and in conjunction with the inability to secure the 
DOT permit for Harrison Avenue in a timely manner it is requested that the Contractor provide 
a Modular Block retaining wall similar to the in situ wall at the north side of the parking lot in 
lieu of the concrete retaining wall shown on C-101 and S-100. Modular Block wall details to be 
similar as that shown on C-501. On the Harrison Avenue side of the site Contractor is to delete 
the concrete retaining wall adjacent to the areaways as shown on S-100, S-101, and 1 and 
2/S-211. The planter wall foundations will be added to Phase 2. 
 

 

 
Cc: Town of Harrison Engineering Department 
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